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OFFICIAL  

Drayton and Chief Street Pocket 
Parks  

Project update 

       

 

We’ve nearly finished preparing the vacant land at Chief and 

Drayton Streets to be used as a future pocket park. Once 

our works are complete, the City of Charles Sturt will take 

over the space for community use  

What’s happening 
 

Drayton Street will be closed for a short time during the week of 

Monday 21 July 2025 to remove the construction equipment from 

Drayton Street pocket park site. The closure will be in place from just 

north of the underpass to just south of the underpass. 

 

We’ll start delivering topsoil during the week of Monday 28 July 2025. 

The soil will be delivered to the Chief Street site and to the Drayton 

Street site as required. 

 

Site preparation is anticipated to be finalised by Friday, 8 August 2025. 

What to expect 

You will still be able to access your property, and traffic management and signage will be in place. 

While soil is being delivered, there will be a large number of trucks entering Chief Street from Torrens 

Road.  There will also be trucks moving between the Chief Street and Drayton Street sites. 

Please take care when travelling through the area, look both ways before crossing the road and observe 

traffic management signage.  

When 

Monday 21 July until 8 
August 2025 

Hours of operation 

Day works: 7am – 5pm 

Monday to Friday 

Where 

Drayton Street, Bowden 

Corner of Chief Street and 
Torrens Road, Brompton 

More information  

dit.engagement@sa.gov.au  
 
Call: 1300 794 880 
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